DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

June 9, 1978

‘Ms. Josephine Opalka

- Patent Administrator
University of California
575 University Hall
2200 University Aveniie
Berkeley, CA 94720

Dear Jo:

The attached memorandum was recently sent-out to SUPA members. As
you will recall, HB permitted the umiversity to use ocur IPAon a
‘one-time basis recently in order to encourage inclusion of private
funding intoaan NIH grant project, even though inventions had not
vet been identified. )

Unfortunately, 1 forgot the investigator's name. Could you write
to Bill Burke and describe the case in a short narrative? It wonld
be very helpful in evidencing the value of IPAs in attracting

private funding.

Thank you,
| Sincerely yours,
Norman J. Latker
Patent Counsel
Enclosure -
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